
 

 

Clerk’s Note: A written submission has been received from John Coulthard, Propower 

Mfg. Inc., dated July 9, 2020 in response to Report DS-18-2020, has been added as a 

supplementary item to the July 14th Regular Meeting of Council. 



From: John Coulthard < > 

Date: July 9, 2020 at 4:30:14 PM EDT 

To: Agatha Robertson <arobertson@lasalle.ca> 

Subject: Delegation Request 

  

Good afternoon Agatha, 

 

Please see the attached delegation request form to speak at the July 14, 
2020 Regular Council Meeting with attachment explaining our concerns. 

 
RE: Agenda item; zoning change. The following excerpt is taken from an 

email I received from Larry Silani. 
 
"...to bring forward (for Council adoption) the bylaw that will rezone the 
land  immediately to the west and south of the Propower site in a restrictive 
neighbourhood commercial zone that will only permit the following non-noise sensitive 
land uses: personal service establishment, pharmacy, deli, financial institution, office 

and small scale retail store." 

 

Recognizing that due to COVID-19 that Council meetings are virtual and that 
I therefore can't personally attend, it is my intention that the attached 

documents place my company on the record to LaSalle Town Council as if we 
had attended the meeting and spoke in person. We want it known that we 

have concerns regarding this zoning change and therefore these documents 
shall serve as a record of our opposition to ensure that an appeal can be 

made should Council adopt the zoning change bylaw during the meeting. 
 

Regards 

 
John Coulthard  President 
 

--  

METAL TANKS 

by Propower Mfg. Inc. 

Ph: 1-877-741-2365 

Fax:   519-737-1918 

Web: www.metaltanks.com 

PLEASE NOTE: The preceding information may be confidential or privileged.  

It should only be used or disseminated for the purpose of conducting business with Propower.  

If you are not an intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then 

delete the information from your system.  

"Thank you for your cooperation." 
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